
 
 

COMMITTEE ON INSTRUCTION AND CURRICULUM 
 

February 3, 2014 
13-14 CIC 16 

 
TO: The Executive Committee 

FROM: The Committee on Instruction and Curriculum (CIC) 

SUBJECT: 13-14 CIC 16: Request for discontinuance of the Pre-Physical Therapy 
Certificate 

ACTION 
REQUESTED:  For approval by the Academic Senate; effective Fall 2015 

 
BACKGROUND:  
At CIC’s February 3, 2014 meeting, Kinesiology representative Becky Beal presented the 
request for the approval of the discontinuance of the Pre-Physical Therapy Certificate. Beal 
answered committee questions, mainly informing CIC that there were zero students enrolled and 
that since a doctorate is required to practice physical therapy, that this certificate is no longer 
helpful to students.  
 
ACTION REQUESTED: 
CIC passed the request for discontinuance unanimously, and asks that the Academic Senate 
consider approving the request for discontinuance of the Pre-Physical Therapy Certificate. 
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